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Press Release 

Marysville Joint Unified School District Initiates Superintendent Search 

The Marysville Joint Unified School District (MJUSD) Board of Trustees is excited to 

begin an extensive and thoughtful search for a new superintendent. This search will be 

conducted by Yuba County Superintendent of Schools, Rob Gregor, who will lead the 

process with a focus on finding a candidate dedicated to serving students and families. 

The application window opens on January 31, 2025, with submissions due by March 21, 

2025. The new superintendent is anticipated to begin on July 1, 2025. 

To ensure the selection of a superintendent who embodies the values and needs of the 

community, Superintendent Gregor and the Board of Trustees are actively seeking input 

from various stakeholders. This includes staff, students, parents, community partners, 

and the broader community. 

To facilitate this, three community events will be held where the public is invited to share 

their input on the key characteristics and skills necessary for this important role. 

Additionally, surveys will be distributed to gather extensive feedback from all interested 

parties. 

“The involvement of our community is crucial in this process,” said Superintendent 

Gregor. “We are committed to finding a leader who will prioritize the needs of our 

students and families, and we believe that community input will be invaluable in 

identifying the right candidate.” 

The Yuba County Office of Education is dedicated to supporting the MJUSD Board of 

Trustees throughout this search and looks forward to assisting in the selection of a 

superintendent who will lead the district with vision and integrity. 

For more information about the superintendent search and upcoming community events, 

please visit the Marysville Joint Unified School District’s website (www.mjusd.com) or 

the Yuba County Office of Education’s (www.yubacoe.org) website or contact the Yuba 

County Office of Education at (530) 749-4853. 

Contact: Amy Nore, Yuba County Office of Education Phone: (530) 749-4854 Email: 

amy.nore@yubacoe.k12.ca.us 

http://www.yubacoe.org/

